
 

Fachbereich 10: Department of Foreign  

Languages and Literatures 

Institute of English and American Studies  

 

FINANCIAL SUPPORT FOR STUDENTS 

who would like to attend the 2018 conference of the 

German Association for American Studies (GAAS / DGfA) 

 

The conference will be hosted by the Free University of Berlin 

from May 24 to 27. This year’s thematic focus is  

 

“American Counter/Publics.” 

For further information, see http://dgfa.de/annual-meeting/. 

 

The Institute of English and American Studies will support six students who are 

interested in American Studies and in participating in this conference. The 

contribution available through QSL will cover the registration fee and some of 

the travel and accommodation costs. Students from all programs (BA 

Anglophone Studies, MA North American Studies, Lehramt English) with a 

visible American Studies focus can apply.  

If you are interested in participating, please contact birkle@staff.uni-

marburg.de. Please include in your application a short CV and a scan of your 

transcript as well as a short statement of motivation about why you are 

interested in American Studies and in this conference.  

Deadline for application: April 8, 2018 
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